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Chemical exposure incident contained, buildings open and deemed safe
COLORADO SPRINGS, Colo. – April 10, 2013 – A chemical exposure incident today at Colorado College has been contained and buildings have been deemed safe and uncontaminated.

At approximately 3 p.m. fire alarms were set off when titanium tetrachloride was released accidentally in the basement of Olin Hall, a college science building. The incident resulted in 13 individuals, employees and students, being transported for evaluation or treatment at Colorado Springs hospitals. Fire officials say one CC employee will remain hospitalized; all others were evaluated and have been released. Olin Hall and a connecting science building, Barnes Science Center, were evacuated until 8 p.m. tonight. The chemical canister was contained; hazardous materials officials tested the buildings and deemed both to be safe, with no contaminants detected. Both buildings will be open for classes as usual on Thursday. 
About Colorado College
Colorado College is a nationally prominent, four-year liberal arts college that was founded in Colorado Springs in 1874. The college operates on the innovative Block Plan, in which its approximately 2,000 undergraduate students study one course at a time in intensive 3 1/2-week segments. The college also offers a master of arts in teaching degree. For more information, visit www.ColoradoCollege.edu
